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Councilmember Whitburn’s Statement on Supreme Court overturning
Roe v. Wade

San Diegans: your city council has your back on reproductive healthcare, and we will not back down.

Anticipating today's ruling, | introduced the city council resolution declaring San Diego a “Safe City for Reproductive
Freedom and Access to Abortion,” which the council adopted unanimously.

These services will continue to be available for San Diegans and for people who cannot access them in their home states.

| will remain steadfast in ensuring abortion remains safe and legal in San Diego and throughout California.
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